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St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week - Lighting up Life and Learning 

Bees – Anastasia & Bryn   Butterflies – Harper & Max 

1AN – Andi & Raife   1CB – Archie & Otto 

2H – Shaun & Ellie     2J- Sonny & Noah 

3L – Thea-Rose & Samuel    3R – Jasmine & Eli 

4C – Oscar & Amelia   4T – Harrison & Maimie 

5O – Bryn & Freddie   5S – Shane & Isabelle  

6B – Eleanor & Logan 

 

Hope is like a light shining in a dark place. As we look at the light  

of this candle we celebrate the hope we have in Jesus Christ. 

We celebrated the first Sunday on Advent this week by lighting the first candle on our advent wreath. 

There has definitely been a very magical and festive feel in school as the Lower School have 

performed their show, ‘The Big Little Nativity’. It was absolutely brilliant and we couldn’t be more 

proud of the children who sold the story in song and with sheer joy. Well done to them all and thank 

you to all the Lower School staff team who coordinated such a fantastic production. 

As well as children making baubles for the FSSA competition and using the Christmas postboxes, we 

have also have lots of children rehearsing for the Carol Concert in St Sampson’s Church on Tuesday, 

12th December at 6:30pm. If your child is participating in the concert, you will have had a parentmail 

informing you of arrangements. Everyone is welcome to join us at this special event; there are no 

tickets.              Jennifer Bayne 

 

                                              

  

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day and Class Parties 

We will be supporting NSPCC Christmas Jumper Day on our class 

party afternoon on Friday, 15th December. Children can wear their 

Christmas outfits all day in exchange for a donation to the NSPCC. 

Please don’t buy a jumper just for this; we have lots of  

donated jumpers in school that children can borrow. 

Christmas Dinners next week 

If your child would like to, 

they can wear some festive 

headwear for their Christmas 

Dinner next week! 
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